## Loose Primary School PTA Christmas Fair Non-Uniform Day - 24th November 2023

Dear Parents/ Carers,

It's nearly time for our exciting PTA Christmas Fair, due to take place on Saturday 25<sup>th</sup> November between 12 - 3pm. The school are allowing pupils to come to school in their own clothes on Friday 24th November in exchange for a donation for the Fair.

We have produced a guide below for items to be brought in by each year group. This is only a guide, and if you are unable to provide an item stated for your child's year group, please feel free to provide a different item from the list. Please ensure all items are in date.

Year R – Lucky Jars (clean lidded jars, filled with wrapped sweets)

Year 1 – Bottles (eg: drinks – alcoholic/soft, smellies – bubble bath/hand cream)

Year 2 – Chocolate

Year 3 – Lucky Jars (clean lidded jars, filled with small toys or wrapped sweets)

Year 4 – Bottles (eg: drinks – alcoholic/soft, smellies – bubble bath/hand cream)

Year 5 – Chocolate

Year 6 – Bottles (eg: drinks – alcoholic/soft, smellies – bubble bath/hand cream)

\*\*Due to their popularity with the children, any extra Lucky Jars would be welcome\*\*

Chocolate donations must NOT CONTAIN NUTS

Sweet donations must be WRAPPED

If you would like any further information, please do contact us at <a href="loosepta@yahoo.co.uk">loosepta@yahoo.co.uk</a> or if you would like to help on the day please email.

Thank you for your continued support,

Loose Primary School PTA